
 

 

 

City of Elk River 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 
The Elk River City Council will conduct a public hearing on Monday, January 3, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. 
at Elk River City Hall, 13065 Orono Parkway for a request by Bruce Rahn for a Public Utility and 
Drainage Easement Vacation, Case No. EV 21-07.   
 
General description of the subject property is west of Naples Street and north of 185th Avenue, 
along the frontage road along US Highway 10 NW, at 13665 185th Ave. NW. 
 
The attached Exhibit A outlines the proposed vacation. Legal descriptions of the subject property 
and area to be vacated are on file and available for review at City Hall.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing to express their questions, concerns, 
and/or comments. If you would like further information, or to submit comments, contact Chris 
Leeseberg, Senior Planner, Community Development, at City Hall.  
 
For more detailed information related to this matter, call 763.635.1000 or visit 
ElkRiverMN.gov/agendas. Agendas and other meeting material are typically available the Friday 
before meetings are scheduled to be held. All interested persons are invited to attend the public 
hearing. 
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